
                                                             
   

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
AICC, FPA, PPC & TLMI Join the Virtual Digital Packaging Summit as Official Association 

Partners 
 

PHILADELPHIA, October 6, 2020 – Packaging Impressions is pleased to announce AICC, (The 
Independent Packaging Association), FPA (Flexible Packaging Association), PPC (Paperboard 
Packaging Council), and TLMI have all joined the Virtual 2020 Digital Packaging Summit as  
Official Association Partners. 
 
The Virtual Digital Packaging Summit will take place from December 1-3, 2020 and is 
focused on labels, flexible packaging, folding cartons, and corrugated printing and converting 
applications. The sixth annual Summit will provide attendees with a focused conference 
program covering key topics needed to understand technology options, challenges, market 
trends/economics, and critical decision-making criteria. 
 
“NAPCO Media is convening the sixth Digital Packaging Summit as a virtual event and AICC is 
proud to be a sponsoring partner,” stated Mike D’Angelo, President of AICC. “Even though it 
may seem as if time is standing still these days, advances in digital technology for packaging 
continue apace. The independent converter has always been an early adopter, and many AICC 
members are into their second and third generations of digital printing equipment. This 
important Summit will outline the state of digital corrugated packaging and where the future is 
going.” 
 
“FPA is pleased to again partner with Packaging Impressions and NAPCO Media on the Digital 
Packaging Summit in its virtual format,” stated Alison Keane, Esq., CAE, President & CEO of 
FPA. “The Summit is an important conference for flexible packaging printers as digital printing is 
the fastest growing printing segment for the industry.”  
 
The 2020 virtual event will incorporate perspectives from industry experts, user panels, featured 
and on-demand user case studies, virtual networking, and a Solution Showcase for researching 
the latest in digital solutions. 
 
“Digital printing, cutting, and finishing technologies are changing the ways PPC members can 
convert folding cartons,” said Ben Markens, President of PPC. “And with new technologies 
come questions. Do we adopt digital? If so, when? The Digital Packaging Summit is a perfect 
platform to dive into these crucial business concerns.” 
 
“TLMI is proud to be a partner of the 2020 Virtual Digital Packaging Summit,” stated Linnea 
Keen, President of TLMI. “2020 has been a year of challenges and opportunities for everyone. 
Digital printing is leading much of our industry’s innovation and the Virtual Digital Packaging 
Summit is the perfect place to bring our industry together to showcase new developments, to 
knowledge share and to network.” 
 
Digital Packaging Summit 2020 is scheduled to take place Dec. 1-3. To register, simply visit 
www.digitalpackagingsummit.com and click “Attend”. For questions or additional 
information please email dpsinfo@napco.com.  
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